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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Sunday Morning Bible
Classes
9:00am - 9:45am
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom.

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:00am

Sunday Evening
Worship
5:00pm - 6:00pm

2 3 4

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom. Classes from
7:00 PM - 7:40 PM
Reconvene in the
auditorium for a couple
of songs and an
invitation following
classes.
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8

Sunday Morning Bible
Classes
9:00am - 9:45am
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom.

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:00am

Sunday Evening
Worship
5:00pm - 6:00pm

9 10 11

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom. Classes from
7:00 PM - 7:40 PM
Reconvene in the
auditorium for a couple
of songs and an
invitation following
classes.
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15

Sunday Morning Bible
Classes
9:00am - 9:45am
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom.

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:00am

Sunday Evening
Worship
5:00pm - 6:00pm

16 17 18

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom. Classes from
7:00 PM - 7:40 PM
Reconvene in the
auditorium for a couple
of songs and an
invitation following
classes.

19 20 21
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Sunday Morning Bible
Classes
9:00am - 9:45am
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom.

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:00am

Sunday Evening
Worship
5:00pm - 6:00pm

23 24 25

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom. Classes from
7:00 PM - 7:40 PM
Reconvene in the
auditorium for a couple
of songs and an
invitation following
classes.

26 27 28

29 30 31
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Sunday Morning Bible
Classes
9:00am - 9:45am
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom.

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:00am

Sunday Evening
Worship
5:00pm - 6:00pm

Category Key
Gospel Meeting
Other Event
Teen Studies
VBS
Worship Assemblies
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